
From:
To: External Email for Local Plans
Subject: South Staffordshire local plan review - publication plan site reference 036C
Date: 22 December 2022 19:13:17

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

To whom it may concern at Local Plans at South Staffordshire Planning authority
I have studied the very comprehensive response put together on behalf of the
Local Action Group in South Stafford and it very comprehensively and astutely
sums up the many reasons for the unanimous opposition to the inclusion of the
proposed Acton Hill site within the South Staffordshire Local Plan. I should just
like to do two things – to register my total opposition to the inclusion of this site
and to say how odd it is that it has been put forward again having been so
positively rejected twice before!
I trust that this will be very fully investigated by the Inspectorate - and rejected!!
P.S. It shows how little you know to say that the site is at Weeping Cross. It can
only correctly be described as being on Acton Hill alongside Cannock Road in
Stafford
Yours,
Lisa Henderson
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